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Yarning Circle 

Last week was a big week for our yarning circle, 

with the installation of our sandstone blocks. It 

has transformed our garden area. We are 

looking forward to our koala sculpture being 

completed and delivered by the end of the year, 

as well as our native plants. 

High School Transition 

Students attending Macintyre High School and 

Inverell High School next year will have a 

transition day on Thursday 2nd December (full 

day) 9am-3pm as it was postponed last week. 

Students will be able to travel by bus.  If you 

would like your child to travel home on their 

normal school bus from Macintyre High School 

or Inverell High School they will need to be at 

the bus bay by 3.20pm. 

Naplan Readiness  

Delungra Public School is moving to Naplan 

Online in 2022. In preparation our school will 

be participating in a readiness test this week. 

This will involve students in Years 3 & 5 

completing a short test to build the staff and 

students capability with the online testing site. 

The school readiness test is not an assessment 

and students attempts will not be marked or 

recorded.  

Learn to Swim 

Our learn to swim program will be held at the 

Bingara pool from 9th—15th December. It will 

be at a cost of $30.  The program will take 

place under the Department of Educations 

covid safe guidelines for schools. 

Permission notes and more information will go 

home later this week. 

Covid –19 Guidelines  

Thank you to all our families who have been 

keeping their children at home if they are 

feeling unwell. This has helped to keep our 

community safe.  

Whilst there have been many changes to the 

COVID restrictions in communities across 

NSW, our school continues to operate under 

Level 3 guidelines.  

Please see the information below so you know 

what to do if your child is unwell.  

A reminder for all families - Students must not 

attend work or school if unwell, even with mild 

symptoms of COVID-19. Any person with any 

COVID-19 symptoms must be sent home and 

not return to school unless:  

• they have isolated for 10 days, when no 

medical certificate is available  

• they have a negative COVID-19 test 

result and are symptom free.  

In circumstances where children have other 

medical reasons for recurrent symptoms, a 

letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the 

requirement for a negative test.  

Anyone who is unwell with COVID-19 

symptoms is strongly encouraged to get tested 

and self-isolate until a negative result is 

received. Find your local testing clinics.  

For more information please use the link 

below:  

Library Day 

Thursday 

Primary class 

Friday  

Infants class 

Sport              

Thursday  

Primary and infants classes 



 2 
See our full Photo Gallery on our school’s website www.delungra-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for -families/level-3

-schools  

If your child receives a Positive Covid 19 test result 

please inform the school as soon as possible. 

If you have changed your phone number or email address 

recently please contact the Office, it is essential that we have 

current contact details for every family. 
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For improved application in writing 

Our students have fun in the 
playground 

 


